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Foster Swift Employees Awarded by NALS of Lansing
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.

Foster Swift employees really cleaned up in honors last week at the NALS of Lansing Awards dinner.

Congratulations to Vicki Ballinger who was selected NALS of Lansing Legal Professional of the Year.

This award is based on contributions to the legal community and the local chapter, as well as commitment to

continuing legal education. Congratulations to Kelly LaGrave who was selected NALS of Lansing Boss of

the Year. This award is made on the submission of nomination by a NALS member (Jeanette Ransom) and is

based on the boss’ support of the member and the member’s pursuit of educational goals. Heidi Hopper was

also honored as the outgoing president of NALS of Lansing. Kudos to all! 


